
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
      

 

 

OPENING NIGHT SILENT AUCTION    WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24, 2019  6:00 PM—8:00PM  

We need your donations to help kick off this great event! 
 
Let’s generate some excitement and have some fabulous items!  

FSPHP will feature a Silent Auction at our Opening Night Dinner, in the Exhibitor Hall for all conference 

attendees and exhibitors.   

Need ideas?  Here is a list of some of the most popular items from last year’s auction: 

• Vacation home rentals and time shares 
• Electronics (Apple Watch, iPad, Go-Pro Camera) 
• Works of art 

• Conference Registrations that you may sponsor 
• Jewelry 
• Gift certificates for airline flights, retail stores, and chain restaurants 

*Any large items will be displayed by photo to avoid difficulties with transportation of large items during travel to/from the 
conference.  

 

Proceeds will benefit the Federation of State Physician Health Programs mission to support physician 
health programs in improving the health of medical professionals, thereby contributing to quality 
patient care. Specifically, FSPHP needs funding to support the strategic goals to develop a 
Performance Enhancement Review Program for PHP, and a review program for treatment centers 

specialized in treating healthcare professions, to increase member education and resources, and to 
advance research in the field. 
 

To donate an item, contact Marlene Hall at MDhall@wvmphp.org.   Please include a description of 
your item, donor information, retail value, starting bid, and any links or photos of the item.  All donors 
and items will be recognized at the event on the silent auction item information display, and on our 

conference application available to all attendees. Donation deadline April 10, 2019. 
 
On behalf of the FSPHP, thank you for considering a donation and/or for your support 
through attendance at our opening night event and silent auction.  
 
FSPHP is a charitable organization exempt under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code and contributions are deductible to the extent allowed by law 
 

Federation of State Physician Health Programs 
668 Main Street, Suite 8, #295 

Wilmington, MA 01887 
Phone: 978-347-0600  Fax: 978-347-0603 

Linda Bresnahan email: lbresnahan@fsphp.org 
Website: www.fsphp.org 
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